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Dear Matthew,  
 

Request for section of Crown Land to be incorporated into road corridor – Bluff 
Access Road, Devonport. 

 
 
I refer to your letter dated 14 September 2020 regarding a section of Crown Land to be 
incorporated into the road corridor of Bluff Access Road.  
 
The Crown is agreeable with your request to widen Bluff Access Road and adopting the portion of 
Crown Land that is currently located within Mersey Bluff Caravan Park in accordance with section 
12 of the Local Government (Highways) Act 1982.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Kathryn Clark  
Manager Crown Land Services  
PARKS AND WILDLIFE SERVICE 
 
17 September 2020  
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